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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

28th November, 1936,

Dear 8Sirs,

T am in receipt of your letter of the 26th
instant respecting Messrs, Bremer Vulkan's Yard Nos, 74880,
and with regard thereto T vy S8 SeA Thet; an desiredy
tiz question of the electrodes to be used for web and girder
connections to the transverse bulkheads has been further
examined, and it is considered that as in the case of the
sister vessels Nos, 718 and 727, and as stabed in my letter
of the 30th September, 1935, these electrodes ghould comply
with Paragraphs 1-7, Sectlon 4 of the Rules for the Application
of Flestrie Are Welding to Ship Conmstruction.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Secretary.




